
 

 

Please provide: 

• An amended site location plan so the site is outlined in red. 

• Detailed drawings of the existing and proposed rear window and access 
hatch (elevations and sections) at a scale of 1:10. 

• Detailed drawings of the roof terrace including details of how the terrace 

would be bound (elevations and sections). Details of all materials. Further 

details on how the terrace is fixed/ demounted and impact this would have 

on the roof structure.  



 

 

https://www.mumfordwood.com/product/conservation-range/box-sash-windows


 

I have made an initial assessment of your application with advice from a 
Conservation Officer and the proposed roof structure would likely be refused 
permission as it would alter the historic pattern of the roofscape along this terrace 
and would also damage historic fabric through increasing the size of the roof hatch 
opening. I wanted to advise you of this before asking for additional information. 



The view of the conservation officer is clearly not correct nor properly considered: 

As demonstrated above, and in the DAS, there is no historic fabric present in this 
roof. Therefore, there will be no damage to the historic fabric by increasing the size 
of the roof hatch. 

The historic pattern of the roofscape along this terrace is not altered by this 
proposal. The proposal sits on top of the existing valley gutter roof and cannot be 
viewed from the public realm. 


